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Appointment of Board members will continue to be made on a merit basis and candidates 

will be considered and nominated in accordance with the nomination policy adopted by the 

Company against objective criteria, and with due regard to the benefits of diversity on the 

Board. The Board believes that such merit-based appointments will best enable the Company 

to attain its strategic objectives and its sustainable development. 
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